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SPECIAL MEETING

SEPTEMBER 19, 2017

2018 PROPOSED BUDGET MEETING

Mayor Chris Lund called the 2018 Proposed Budget Meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. In attendance were: Council Member's Scott Feltmann, Steve Trebesch, Jason Buckentin, and Tim Tracy. City Clerk Jeremy Gruenhagen and Deputy Clerk Tamara Bracht. 

Council Discussed the following items:
Park:

-Replace broken refrigerator / freezer

-Lions Shelter re-roof

-Drag for park ball fields – BB Club possibly giving a donation to city that could be used   

  to buy a Drag
Replace women's bathroom stalls and add better lighting inside – Carver County Grant?
Hall:

-Look at basement for upgrades and possible usability

-Replace front steps with maintenance free materials – one estimate received of $7,600

-Replace back steps with maintenance free materials – guestimating $3,500
City Hall / Community Center:

-Replace kitchen sink with a deeper sink and add a tall faucet/sprayer
Streets:

-Tree Trimming – annually

-Fire hydrant replacements 

-Up now for repairs are Central, Scheele and Railroad 

  Next would be Jacob Street 

Enterprise:

- Install a fill tap on well and utilize it for truck fill ups vs. capping it off.

Next meeting:

Set the Tax Levy

MOTION: Councilmember Steve Trebesch moved to adjourn the Special Budget Meeting at 8:09 p.m. Seconded by Councilmember Jason Buckentin. Motion was unanimously approved. All Council Members were present.

Submitted By: Tamara Bracht
